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Dear Helping Hands Supporters, Wow. Thank youl Helping Hands Food Pantry has had a big

yaar. We have sean more clienis this year than ever bafore. We have doubled the number of

pasople who used the pantry since this time last year. We served refugees from the war in Ukraine,

people fighting cancer and receiving chemo therapy, grandparents raising their grandchildren and
many othars in nead. Whila it is not a good thing that so many people are in need, we are 30 very
blessad that we have the food to share. We have that food because of you.

You are the people who send us donations. We recelve donations of fresh food like corn and
cucumbers from the farmers and gardeners (and many other vegetablesl). We recelve canned
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o food donations from the State Police and from the Boy Scouts, from the churches, and from caring

people. We get financial donations from banks, and churches and so many giving people and
instifutions. This year we were able to purchase a new walk-in cooler with grant money,

| significantly increasing our food storage. We were able to purchase a van so that we did not have |

to raly on voluntear's trucks to pick up food almost twice a weak.

And you are the people who offer your time to help. Helping Hands Is entirely dependent on the

' |many volunteers who help In every thing we do. We have no pald staff. Volunteers drive to pick up

food to Galesburg, Macomb, Peoria and Monmouth, volunteers unload the van at each delivery
and stock the pantry shelves with food. Then volunteers staff each pantry shift, helping the clients
_ go through the pantry to choose food. | am humbled by the outpouring of support and the

generous spirits we see every day. May the new year bring blessings to each of you as you have
to Helping Hands Food Pantry. Grnd;r Hunter, President




We received 242.5 pounds of donations from the Roseville

Methadist Church this month! We also received 147
pounds from the Swan Creek Methodise Church!

We are so blessed!!! Thank vou te all who denated or

delivered it to us!

We were so incredibly blessed to
receive well nearly 3,000 pounds of
ood donations from Freezing for Food
this year! That's even more than last  §
ear! Thank vou to WRAMWMOI for g
sponsoring this event twice a year to
benefit Jamieson Center pantry and
Helping Hands, We couldn't do what
we do without vou!

Starting in 2024, our monthly newsletter wil only be going out in the
even numbered months, beginning in February
UPCOMING EVENTS:
Chrisimas in the Village - Wed.. Dee. 6 from a

- {pm
We will be offering desseris again this year for a free-will donation!

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, plesse contsct us st HelpingHands Roseville@gmail com
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